Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for March 24, 2025.
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our last meeting:

We continue to have the following items “on the front burner” and are working diligently on these:
	
A sampling of Superintendent activities over the last several weeks:

Tue. Feb. 25th:		- Attended regularly scheduled DS Rotary meeting
			- Attended boys basketball district basketball game in Caldwell County
Wed. Feb 26th:		- Attended Commissioner – Supt Advisory Council meeting in Frankfort
Thur. Feb. 27th:	- Attended KY Rural Education Association Zoom Meeting
			- Attended boys district championship game
Fri. Feb. 28th:		- Conducted regularly scheduled Principal Leadership Team Meeting
Wed. Mar. 5th:		- Attended the Green River Region (GRREC) Supt meeting in Bowling Green
Thur. Mar. 6th:		- Attended boys regional tournament game in Madisonville
Fri. Mar. 7th:		- District conducted and participated in the statewide tornado drill 	
Tue. Mar. 11th:	- Attended WKEC budget workshop with Ms. Almon
			- Attended Commissioner’s Supt webcast
Wed. Feb. 12th:	- Attended WKEC Supt zoom meeting
			- Attended West Hopkins Industries board meeting
Thur. Feb. 13th:	- Attended NWS weather zoom call
Fri. Mar. 14th:		- Attended Murray State Recruiting Fair with Mrs. Ward, Mr. Marshall, and Mrs. Merrill
Wed. Mar. 19th:	- Attended WKEC Supt Zoom meeting
Thur. Mar. 20th:	- Attended luncheon meeting on Bloomboard for staff rank change opportunities 
Fri. Mar. 21st:		- Conducted regularly scheduled Admin Leadership meeting

On the radar for the coming month: 
	- Continue to be visible and available in our schools and our community
	- Attend regular DS Rotary Meetings
	- Attend both WKEC and GRREC scheduled Supt meetings 
	- Begin preparations for budget and next school year
	
